
 

 

Update: CCPGP 
 

PMDS: Incentive bonuses 

The employer provided a report on the 14 Gauteng Provincial Departments’ progress with the payment of 

incentive bonuses for the 2020/21-financial year. It was disappointing to note that only Gauteng Roads 

and Transport completed the process and paid members. The other Provincial Departments are in 

various stages of processing the incentive bonuses. No commitment could be given of payment before 

the closure of the festive season but all employers undertook to finalise the process before the end of 

January 2022. The PSA will monitor progress closely. 

 

Early Childhood Development: Transfer from Social Development to Education 

Members will remember that the PSA previously reported that a task team has been formed to oversee 

and monitor the process. The report of the task team showed that the process is making good progress 

and that implementation of the transfer will start as early as January 2022, with a finalisation date of 31 

March 2022.  

  

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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